
From: RIDDICK FIELD
To: Maranda Williams
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Philipsburg Airport
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2025 2:59:55 PM

Hi Maranda,

I would also like to discuss this with the commissioners on the 21st please.

Donovan

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Reynolds, Tanner <Tanner.Reynolds@northwestern.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 31, 2024 at 10:31 AM
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Philipsburg Airport
To: RIDDICK FIELD <riddickfield@gmail.com>

Donovan,

 

I have sent the easement application to Mike for him to review but he is out until the 6th. I have also
created the design on our end for this and have a rough estimate to perform this work. As it sits, the
current cost is around $22,000 to replace the pole that will be the new dead-end, trench across the
neighboring property to set a new transformer and service, and remove the existing overhead lines
once ready to be removed.

 

I will reach out once I hear back from Mike regarding the DNRC easement but don’t hesitate to
reach out if you have any questions in the meantime.

 

Thanks,

Tanner Reynolds

Construction Engineer – Butte Division

O: 406-497-2450

C: 406-595-2187

Tanner.Reynolds@northwestern.com

400 Oxford Street Butte, MT 59701
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From: RIDDICK FIELD <riddickfield@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 4:12 PM
To: Reynolds, Tanner <Tanner.Reynolds@northwestern.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Philipsburg Airport

 

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source outside of NorthWestern
Energy.

The Original Sender of this email is riddickfield@gmail.com.
Are you expecting the message? Is this different from the message sender displayed

above?
Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are sure you recognize the

sender and you know the contents are safe.
If you believe the email to be malicious and/or phishing email, please use the Report

Phish button.

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: RIDDICK FIELD <riddickfield@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Dec 13, 2024 at 1:55 PM
Subject: Philipsburg Airport
To: <tanner.reynolds@northwesternenergy.com>

 

Hi Tanner,

 

DNRC application attached.  The DNRC mentioned that Mike Cassidy was very familiar with these and would be a
good person to review.  It will also need an accompanying statement of necessity.

 

Proposed site plan also attached.

 

Donovan Jones

406.303.1230

This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or
legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any
mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all
copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must
not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if
you are not the intended recipient. NorthWestern Corporation and its subsidiaries each reserve
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the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its network.


